
From: Keith Curry
To: CC-Managers; CC-Faculty; CC-Staff
Subject: Campus Advisory Shooting Victims - September 3, 2019
Date: Tuesday, September 3, 2019 10:16:13 AM

Campus Community,

This email is to inform you of a shooting incident that took place on Saturday, August 31, 2019, at
approximately 10:00 p.m., in the City of Compton involving three Compton College student-athletes.
 
Shots were fired as the three individuals were outside an undisclosed location. One victim was shot in the
back and is currently in Intensive Care Unit (ICU) at St. Francis Hospital; another victim was shot once in
the buttocks, this victim is currently at St. Francis Hospital in stable condition, and is scheduled to be
released today; the third victim was not shot. Yesterday, September 2, 2019, Campus Police Chief
 Ramund Box and I visited the injured student-athletes at St. Francis Hospital.
 
We are working with St. John’s Well Child and Family Center to provide additional counseling services to
our student-athletes during this difficult time. We will provide further updates to the campus community
as we receive them.
 
With caring thoughts,
 
Keith Curry, Ed.D.

(preferred pronouns: he/him/his)

President/CEO                                                                                                                                                     
Compton College
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